
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Please don't forget to use easyfundraising.co.uk when you order online to earn funds for our school! 

As a maintained school, from time to time we may carry signposting information about organisations offering goods or services that may be 

of interest to members of the community. This is a community service and does not constitute an endorsement of the goods or services by 

the school. 

If you have any difficulty in accessing this newsletter, or require it in a different format, please contact the school office 

on  01844 208 225 

 

  

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Super stuff at Long 
Crendon! 

 

15/03/2019 

 

World Book Day! 

Our current Value is Enthusiasm! 

 

New books added to the library! 

We celebrated World Book Day with a parade of fabulous book-themed costumes and the addition of a 

large number of new books added to our library, thanks to a generous anonymous donation and the 

assistance of The Book House in Thame. All the new books are currently in the same place in the library 

to enable the children to find them easily. 

http://easyfundraising.co.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPORTING NEWS 
YEAR 2 BADMINTON 

Eight year 2's took part in a Badminton Skills Festival at Waddesdon Secondary School. The different 
stations tested their hand and eye coordination and their racket coordination and control. Much focus and 
determination was needed in order to score as many points as possible. The team worked well together, 

had smiles on their faces and came 2nd. Well done Year 2's! 
 

YEAR 5 & 6 BASKETBALL 
Having come 1st in the last Competition the Year 5 & 6 team went on to play other winning schools at 

Buckingham Secondary School. Unfortunately one of our girls was unable to play and another was ill on the 
day! Lexie in year 5 courageously stepped in at the last minute to help the team out....thank you. 

The games were very intense with tight marking by all the teams. The team played well, showing good 
games values throughout the Competition. They came 5th. Well played team! 

 
YEAR 3 & 4 TENNIS MATCH v BRILL 

A team of 8 Year 3's and 4's played in a tennis match against Brill School on the Long Crendon Tennis Club 
courts last Friday. It was lovely to see so many youngsters enjoying tennis and showing such skill! 

Many thanks to Dan Antony for organising the games and to the Tennis Club for allowing us to use their 
courts. 

Long Crendon won 33 games, Brill won 5. A convincing win to Long Crendon on this occasion! 
 

 

Year 2’s Great Fire of London Day! 

Last Monday year 2 went back in time to 1666 to the day the 

Great Fire of London started. Through drama, the children 

learnt what life was like and what people did when the fire 

spread. During the day year 2 were apprentices, trying out 

different trades such as candle making, weaving and leather 

work. Then in the afternoon they did an archaeological dig 

to find out what happened to the houses of the traders.  

 

Lost Property 

There is an enormous amount of Lost 

Property (all without any names) 

displayed in the glass corridor. 

Please come and check and claim any 

lost items.  All unclaimed items at the 

end of the day on Friday 22nd March 

will be disposed of. 

Please also remember to name all 

clothing/items that are brought into 

school. Thank you. 
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Diary Dates 

MARCH 

Friday 15th     Comic Relief Red Mufti 

Mon 18th      Y6 trip to Bucks County Museum 

Tues 19th      Y3 trip to Cadbury World 

Friday 22nd    Comic Relief Fayre 

Sat 23rd        Cross Country, Waddesdon 

Mon 25th     Parents’ Evening 

Weds 27th   Parents’ Evening 

 

APRIL 

*Thurs 4th      Y5 Viking Day 

Thurs 4th        Easter Service at St. Mary’s  

Fri 5th             Last day of Spring Term 

Mon 8th – Mon 22nd     EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Tues 23rd       INSET Day – Staff only in School  

Weds 24th      Back to school for all 

Tues 30th        Join us for coffee and to meet  

                        The Chair of Governors 

 

*More information to follow 

 
 

http://easyfundraising.co.uk/

